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In 1975 I did not have sufficient equipment and companions to descend this cave, and the cave was not covered with 
snow this year. In 1976, we found the entrance and small river completely covered by snow and ice. An attempt to dig 
out the entrance ended with a damaged spade, but David's heroic trials to mend it shall not be forgotten! This cave is, 
according to Jenkins, very promising and well suited for cave-diving.
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